
Miers Court Primary School — Year 6 

We hope you have had a good break. We’re looking forward to our new topic where 

we will focus our learning on the impact of WW2. 

Welcome to Term 4! 

PE kits 

P.E will be on a Tuesday (outdoor) and 

Thursday (indoor). Please make sure 

you have suitable clothing and footwear 

on these days as we will continue to go 

outside as much as possible on           

Tuesdays.  

Children are to wear school uniform 

on Wednesdays. 

All jewellery and fitness watches will 

need to be removed for PE lessons. 

While the weather is colder, children 

must wear jumpers as well as trousers. 

Our topic will be linked to World War 2, focusing on what impact it 

has had on our lives today. We would love to hear any stories (or 

see memorabilia!) Year 6 may have.  

World War II 

English 

In English, the children will be 

reading a range of texts  

related to our topic.  They will 

be producing cross-curricular 

writing in a        

variety of    

different genres. 

Homework 
Thank you for continuing to support your child with their homework. If your child is struggling with any aspects, we are  
happy to support them. 

Thank you for your continued support. Please contact us if you have any concerns. 

Maths 

In Maths, we will be continuing 

to look at a variety of topics. 

We will be recapping areas of 

learning and applying  

understanding to problems. 

We will also continue to explore 

SATs style questions:            

arithmetic and reasoning.  

World Book Week 

We will be celebrating World Book Week     

wb 3rd March. Pegasus Class will be 

reading ‘Holes’ by Louis Sachar and 

Phoenix Class will be reading ‘The book 

that no-one wanted to read’ by Richard 

Ayoade. Keep an eye out on our web page 

and Miers Court’s social media to see 

what Year 6 get up to!  

World Book 
Day  

6th March 

P/T Meetings 

wb 17th 
March 

Y6 Easter 
Sale 

(date tbc) 

Impact of absence 
One of our aims in Y6 is to support 

the children in developing skills     

needed for secondary school —

independence, being organised and 

taking responsibility for actions. 

If children miss a considerable 

amount of time from school, they will 

miss: revision of key skills to prepare 

for SATs, planning time for pieces in 

writing folders and being exposed to 

a range of challenging texts. 

Keep an eye out for: 
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